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Re: IPC Revision Working Group – Forty-Second Session 
(Geneva, November 4 to 8, 2019) 

_______________________________________________ 

Madam, 
Sir, 

I have the pleasure to invite your Office/Organization to be represented in an observer 
capacity at the forty-second session of the IPC Revision Working Group, which will take 
place in Geneva, at the headquarters of the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO), 
from Monday, November 4 (10 a.m.), to Friday, November 8, 2019. 

The draft agenda of the session (document IPC/WG/42/1 Prov.) and other working 
documents are available on the WIPO website at:  
https://www.wipo.int/meetings/en/details.jsp?meeting_id=50451. 

The working languages will be English and French and simultaneous interpretation will be 
provided in these languages. 

It would be appreciated if the name(s) and title(s) of the representative(s) of your 
Office/Organization could be communicated to the International Bureau of WIPO by 
November 1, 2019, preferably by registering online at: 
https://www3.wipo.int/registration/en/form.jsp?meeting_id=50451. 

As WIPO is committed to promoting gender equality, it would be appreciated if parity could 
be taken into account when nominating the representatives. 

Yours sincerely, 

Yo Takagi 
Assistant Director General 
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